
April 19, 2016 
 
RE: Merit Steps and Pay Increments 
 
As you may have heard, House Bill 379 was introduced in 
the legislature yesterday to freeze pay steps and pay incre-
ments for state workers.   
 
Initial feedback by the legislature is that there is little inter-
est in pursuing this course outside some of the fringe ele-
ments bent on attacking public workers.  
 
In any instance, I am tracking this very closely and if we 
need a major phone campaign, I will let you know.  
 
Until then, know that I continuing to monitor the situation 
and advocate strongly against this shortsighted measure.   
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Dennis Moen 
Business Manager 
Secretary-Treasurer 
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